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_PREGNANCY Some of the children in attendance at the client Christmas Party.

CENTER

Oh, give thanks to the Lord! Call upon His name; Make known
His deeds among the peoples! Sing to Him, sing psalms to
Him; Talk of all His wondrous works! Glory in His holy name;
Let the hearts of those rejoice who seek the Lord!

1 Chr. 16:8-10

GIVING THANKS

We give thanks to the Lord for all His wondrous works at the Black Hills Pregnancy
Center this year. And, we give thanks for and to all of you who have partnered with us
to meet the needs of those in our community.

LOOKING AHEAD

Access and availability for our clients is crucial. In everything we do, we strive to meet
them in their place of need. Over the last year, our Center has seen an increase each
month in the number of clients who seek services from our center. In January 2019, we
are excited to be training several new Client Advocates, which will add more
appointment availability to meet the scheduling needs of our clients. We project that our
2019 client visits will double with these additional Client Advocates!

Research shows that 70% to 90% of women who are considering an abortion
change their minds once they see the ultrasound.

Our most critical need at this time is funding for a full time Ultrasound Nurse.
The reason is simple and powerful: Research shows that 70% to 90% of women
who are considering an abortion change their minds once they see the ultra-
sound at a Pregnancy Resource Center. Currently, we collaborate with Bella in
Spearfish for ultrasound referrals, but many of our clients cannot make it to Spearfish.
We have a great need to perform ultrasounds locally where immediate access to them,
performed by a qualified nurse, can help save lives.

To add a nurse we must increase our committed monthly support by $5,000. This
will ensure we can staff a nurse, pay for continued training, and have more availability
for our clients. This is essential to helping them choose life.

We are excited about the momentum we are seeing in support as God continues to
move donors to give. We pray for this to continue and look forward to sharing with you

the ways in which these funds are changing lives.

One Life at a Time,
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MAKING A DIFFERENCE, ONE szé AT A TIME.




